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Community  ●  Curiosity  ●  Creativity  ●  Challenge 
 

 
Friday 26th May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The governors of Mrs Bland’s Infant School and Nursery and Garland Junior School wrote to you previously about 
the important issue of forming a federation. We have now finished our initial work on this, and we need to know 
what you think.  
 
Attached to this letter is a proposal document, which explains our ideas about the federation in detail. Making a 
federation is a formal process which must follow strict steps, so this document contains quite a lot of information. 
To help you get a quick overview there are also some FAQs attached. 
 
There will be opportunities to ask questions to the governors in person during open sessions held at the schools 
and virtually. Details of these will be on the school website and shared via Parentmail. The proposal contains full 
details on how to provide written feedback. 
 
We really do want to know what you think.  The decision about whether to go ahead with a federation will not be 
made until we have heard and considered the views of the school community. We welcome all feedback, no 
matter how small, as it will help us to build a picture of the community’s view. 
 
The consultation ends at 17:00 on Friday 7th July 2023.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr C Rowlands 
Chair of Governors 
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